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Comments: I would like to express my concern with this project and ask that it not be given permission to

proceed.  The Holland Lake Lodge has a rustic character that is an embodiment of the landscape in which it

exists. To allow such a place to be altered to the degree that has been proposed would be a tragedy and a great

loss not only to the identity of the lake community but also a loss for those future generations who would not be

greeted by the rustic charm of such a unique and special place.  I hope you will earnestly consider not changing

something that has brought so much peace and joy to so many over the years.  Keep the place a place of refuge

and a place of beauty, keep the character intact…


